
Town of Warren 

INLAND WETLANDS AND CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

Special Meeting Minutes 

Site Walk 

Monday, October 17, 2016 – 5:00 PM 

 

Mouth of Driveway at 60 Brick School Road 

 

 

 

The viewing of the site of the application for an Inland Wetlands permit by Mr. Dirk Sabin on 

behalf of Mr. Ben Appen at 60 Brick School Road to construct a one-third acre pond in the 

Regulated Area began at 5:00 p.m. Mr. Sabin provided a site plan and indicated features and 

details thereon, corresponding them to landmarks in the field.  Clarifications were requested 

along the way; however, the proposal appeared uncomplicated. One Commission member, Nora 

Hulton and two alternates, Tom Caldwell and John Favreau were present. Also present were 

Stacey Sefčik, WEO, and Richelle Hodža, Recording Secretary. Nancy Binns, Dawn Blocker, 

Keith Jewell, Cindy Shook, and Darin Willenbrock were not present. 

 

The site walk concluded at 5:27 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Richelle Hodza 

Recording Secretary 


